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I made a proposal for an Advisory Board Grant to receive funding to cover registration and travel 

costs for my attendance at the Teaching Professor Technology Conference in Atlanta, GA in 

October 2016.  The funds awarded were not quite sufficient to support my travel to a conference 

in Georgia; however, the Teaching Professor Technology Conference-recently renamed the 

Magna Teaching with Technology Conference-will be held in Baltimore, MD in October 2017.  I 

used the $500 award to cover a portion of the early registration fee for this conference (the 

registration fee was $649) and will plan to attend this conference this coming October.   

I am grateful to receive this financial assistance that will aid in my travel to this conference, 

which I feel will be most beneficial to my future teaching at Penn State. 


